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Construction Alert: Week of Aug. 23, 2021

Lane Closures
The outside lane of southbound  
Van Buren Boulevard from Rutile 
Street to 52nd Street will be closed
Tuesday through Friday
August 24-27
8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m.
The closure is necessary for crews to 
install k-rail along the west side of  
Van Buren Road.

Construction Update
•	 Construction activities continue 

at the northwest corner of Jurupa 
Road and Van Buren Boulevard. 

•	 Utility work continues on Jurupa 
Road between Cedar Street and 
Hill Place.

•	 Construction is underway on the 
52nd Street extension road at  
52nd and Felspar streets.  

Project Partners

SB-132 Measure A Western County
Regional Arterial (MARA)
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Daytime lane closures on southbound  
Van Buren Boulevard Aug. 24-27.

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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Please be aware of traffic control near 
construction activities and large  
construction vehicles exiting and  
entering the construction zone. Please 
reduce speed and travel with caution 
through the construction zone.


